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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Kolekole Pass Temporarily Closes for Training 

SCHOFIELD BARRACKS — Kolekole Pass, connecting Schofield Barracks to the Waianae coast 

through Naval Magazine-Lualualei will be closed, Aug 26-27 for training purposes. 

  

Motorists are encouraged to plan alternate commutes and allow additional travel time. 

 

For more information, call Mike Egami, Public Affairs liaison, at 656-3152 or cell 387-8511. 


